
FREEHOLD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

FREEHOLD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY 

GIVEN: PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS LAW, CHAP'T 231, P.L. 

1975 that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Freehold Regional High 

School District scheduled to be held on Tuesday, August 19, 2025, in the Administration 

Building has been rescheduled to be held on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, in the 

Administration Building at 6:30 p.m. The Board will motion to convene into closed 

executive session until 8:00 p.m. and will thereafter resume the Regular Meeting. Formal 

action may be taken. 

 

 

 

       

Alex Ferreira 

      Secretary 

 

 

DATED: August 13, 2025 
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